
Numbers, pitstalls, and NASCAR licenses.
Monday, 10 January 2011 10:38

Memo to All Race Teams,

We at Colorado National Speedway hope you are all having a wonderful winter and holiday
season.  Believe it or not, the 2011 race season is just around the corner. No season would be
complete without the annual Colorado Oval Track Trade Show. As usual, we will have a
booth at the show where you will be able to purchase the following:
    
    -  2011 NASCAR License (online NASCAR license renewals are available if you were a
NASCAR member in 2010 @ nascarmembers.com)   
    -  CNS Car Registration and Number Form ($75 per registration) Any team changing
drivers mid-season will be required to purchase a new number for that new driver, so please
keep that in mind when choosing your numbers. There will be no Duplicate numbers allowed, as
was the case last year. The number will stay with the driver all season per the 2011 rule book.
 
    -  Rules books can be printed on-line after January 20, 2011 at
(www.coloradospeedway.com).  A limited number of printed copies will be available at the
show.   
    -  Pit Stall Reservations ($75.00)  

  Note: The 2010 competitor’s numbers and pit stalls will be held until Jan 22, 2011 this year.
Therefore, please plan to reserve your numbers and pit stalls prior to or during the Trade Show. 
If you are not able to attend the show, you may phone ahead and pay for your numbers and/or
stalls by credit card.  PLEASE NOTE:  All 2011 Numbers and Pit Stalls not reserved will
become available on a first come first served basis on January 23, 2011.

We look forward to seeing you at the show!

Colorado National Speedway 
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